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Newsletter – 14th March 2025 

Cylchlythyr – 14th Mawrth 2025 

Value for this half term is 

 
Gwerth yr hanner tymor 

 
 

Monday 24th March 2025 – Friday 28th March: Mother’s Day/ Special person’s Shop  

Friday 4th April - Easter Egg hunt 

Thursday 10th April 2025 – Easter Raffle 
 

 

Parents Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April 2025  

Wednesday 2nd April 2025  

  

INSET DAYS 

Monday 21st July 2025 

mailto:Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk
http://www.garntegprimary.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

 

Term Dates 2024/2025 

Academic Year 

 

Term Term Begins Half Term Begins Half Term Ends Term Ends 

Autumn 
Monday 
02.09.24 

Monday 
28.10.24 

Friday 
01.11.24 

Friday 
20.12.24 

Spring 
Monday 
06.01.25 

Monday 
24.02.25 

Friday 
28.02.25 

Friday 
11.04.25 

Summer 
Monday 
28.04.25 

Monday 
26.05.25 

Friday 
30.05.25 

Monday 
21.07.25 

 

Parent & Carer Meetings 

Meetings will take place with class teachers on Tuesday 1st April 2025 and Wednesday 2nd April 2025.  

We also have Garnteg Recycle and Reuse uniform stall, Usbourne books, and other community 

stalls in the hall for you buy books to read with your children and to find out what is available in 

our community. We are really looking forward to meeting you and talking about progress children 

have made.  
 

 

Easter Activities at Garnteg 

 

Egg-Citing Easter Raffle 

  

 

We’re thrilled to announce the launch of our egg-citing Easter Raffle at Garnteg Primary School! 

We would be very grateful for any Easter egg donations, if you or a company you know can donate 

any prizes, they would be greatly received.  

Raffle Ticket Sales: You will receive two strips of tickets per child at £1 per strip, please return 

them with your child’s name and class written on the back as soon as possible. 

Raffle Drawing: The much-anticipated raffle will take place on Thursday 10th April 2025. Pupils 

can win prizes for best Easter headgear. 

 



   

 

   

 

All funds raised from this will directly contribute to resources for our children. Your generosity 

and participation are greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Mother’s Day/Special Person’s Shop 

 

Message from School Council & Ambassadors:  

We are organising the shop for children to buy gifts. This will start on Monday 24th March 2025 

and prices will range from £1.50- £5.00. We hope you are able to support us with this. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip Payments 

 

A polite reminder that both Year 5 and Year 6 residential trip payments are due in full via Civica 

Pay by Monday 31st March 2025.  Please contact the school office if you need any assistance. 

 

 

School anxiety and refusal support 

 

If your child is feeling anxious about school, or not able to go, it can be exhausting for both 

of you. YoungMinds has advice to help you explore what’s going on with your child, make 

changes at school & find the support you need; https://buff.ly/36ILA3F 

 

 

 
Attendance Winners – 3rd – 7th March 2025 

Congratulations to Dosbarth 5 Mrs Phillips with 9.21% who were foundation phase 

attendance winners for last week and Dosbarth 10 Mrs Ngwenya with 95.71%. 

https://t.co/2WyIR2Wzyq


   

 

   

 

WELL DONE!  DA IAWN! 

 

This week’s attendance figures are: 

Year % overall Class Percentage Year 
% 

overall 
Class Percentage 

Nursery 82.67 0 82.67 
3 92.34 

6 88.89 

Reception 95 
1 96 7 95.38 

2 95 
4 92.03 

8 91.92 

1 95.10 
3 94.07 9 92.59 

  
5 93.93 

10 97.50 

2 94.62 
4 93.46 11 90.36 

5 96.07 
6 91.54 

12 89.62 

    13 93.46 

 

Class 
Target by end of 

year 
Current percentage  

to date 

3 95 93.58 

4 95 91.78 

5 95 93.58 

6 95 93.90 

7 95 93.40 

8 95 89.62 

9 95 90.53 

10 95 92.38 

11 95 91.09 

12 95 88.41 

13 95 93.93 

 

A reminder to Strive for 95!  The classes with the highest attendance for the week receive a whole 

class reward (e.g. squash and biscuits) and any class who achieves over 90% attendance gets extra 

play.  Individual classes also give rewards and prizes to pupils with fantastic attendance.  

#notinmissout 

 

🌟 Seren Yr Wythnos 🌟 



   

 

   

 

 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – AM – Theya 

PM – Mia 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Jake 

Dosbarth 1 – Mrs Lewis  Tyger Dosbarth 8 – Miss Williams  Isaac 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton  Lottie Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Charlie 

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Bones / 

Mrs Messore  

Tyler Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya  Logan 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Channing  Nate Dosbarth 11 – Miss Grimas  Max 

Dosbarth 5 – Mrs Phillips  Ryleigh Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee  Seren 

Dosbarth 6 – Mr Key Elliot Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Amelia 

 

Nursery – Da iawn meithrin for a fun filled week of learning and exploring! We’ve been working on learning 

our new number and sound of the week and the children have been practising their formations in the areas 

around our nursery. We’ve started looking at different feelings and learning how to say them yn Cymraeg 

and we can’t wait to learn more in the coming weeks! It’s been lovely to see everyone using their imaginations 

to create their own stories and to see what they come up with when given different resources. Keep sparkling 

Meithrin! 

 

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – We have had a wonderful week of learning in both Dosbarth 1 and 2. This week, we have 

been exploring measure through size. You have worked extremely hard to find small, medium and big objects. 

You also used blocks to measure different sized buildings, counting how many blocks altogether. We have 

also had a fantastic week using our tricky words in our writing. Gwaith da Pawb. Please can we have as many 

home reading books returned as possible so we can send new one's home, and learners can be rewarded😊 

Have a safe and lovely weekend. 

 

Dosbarth 3 – Da iawn chi dosbarth 3 for completing lots of lovely tasks in class this week. Year 6 pupils 

made us some lovely story sacks and the children have really been enjoying using them, so a huge thank you 

to them. Just a reminder, if you could check for any reading books at home, please. We are quite short of 

some home books, so if you find any over the weekend, please return them to school on Monday. Also, a 

reminder that spelling tests are on a Friday morning. Have a nice weekend everyone.  

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – This week we have explored the features of leaflets and celebrated how we are all 

different using a special book created by your teachers. We are so proud of all the mature conversations 

we had around “how are we different?”. Just a polite reminder to keep returning learning logs and reading 

books regularly so we can award lots of dojo points and celebrate your work. Please see class dojo stories 

for an additional homework task for this coming week – we would really appreciate the continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend all 😊.   

 



   

 

   

 

Dosbarth 6 & 7- This week you have shone like superstars with finding out the key features of a newspaper 

article and then writing an opening paragraph using the 5W’s (Who, what, where, why, when)., as well as using 

perimeter and area in real-life situations. Just a reminder that the children need to bring in a healthy snack 

into school. Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9-Well done Blwyddyn 4 for another fantastic week! You have impressed us so much with 

your work this week and how you have participated in cricket sessions. A reminder for reading books to be 

returned regularly and for learning logs to be brought to school for us to see your fantastic tasks. Have a 

lovely weekend everyone. 

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – What a fantastic week in Blywddyn 5.  We have been working hard exploring 2d 

shapes and creating our own Cubism artwork.  Swimming is going very well and we are all enjoying our 

sessions.  A reminder that our trip to Pontypool Park takes place on Thursday 20th March – please can the 

£2.50 to cover the cost of the bus be paid by the end of Monday.  Can any amount owed for our 

residential trip please be paid as soon as possible.  Many thanks!  Have a lovely weekend 😊 

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – What a great week we have had in Year 6 exploring the history of Cardiff Bay in 

readiness for our trip in a few weeks' time. Remember to get your homework logs completed and return 

your books for changing. Have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday😊   

 

Community Notices 

 

 
Garnsychan Partnership 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 

Kindest Regards  

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 
 

 


